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Carnival 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are extremely excited to be holding our first whole school ‘Carnival’ since the pandemic. We are 

looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible join us along the parade route and in the JAGS’ field 

at the end, as the children have been working hard, creating art work and learning songs to perform. Below 

you will find brief details of the day and a route map, for those of you who are able to join us. The yellow 

route denotes where KS1 and Early Years will be parading, and the blue shows the additional route KS2 

children will travel. 

 

2pm – Parade begins at school. 

Immediately following the parade, all children, 

parents and carers to arrive at the Jags Field, where 

songs will be performed by each Key Stage and the 

Choir. 

3.30pm – Children can be collected from their 

normal class collection point. 

 

Additionally, on the day of carnival, children can wear 

their own clothes. If they could wear something brightly 

coloured, or something that fits their class carnival 

theme that would be great. Those of you who have 

experienced Bessemer’s Carnival before, will know that 

normally we have a whole school theme, however this year each year group have chosen their own theme 

which reflects their choice of topic and the learning they have been doing in class (please ask your child 

about their class’s carnival theme!). 

 

Best wishes,  

Alison Clark 
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